Recei ved: 03/14/2014

FAIRPORT MUNICIPAL COMMISSION

OPERATING THE
CONSUMER OWNED
MUNICIPAL LIGHT ANDPOWER SYSTEM
31 50OUTH MAIN STREET
FAIRPORT, NEW Y ORK 14450
585-223-0200

T W

VILLAGE OF FATRPORT

March 14, 2014

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess

Secretary to the Commission

New York State Public Service Commission
Empire State Plaza

Agency Building 3

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Burgess:

I am writing to propose a housekeeping change to one of our tariffs on file with the Commission.
Specifically, PSC Electricity No. 1 Tariff, Leaf 11.

On February 1%, 2012 the Village of Fairport received notification that our ‘Minor Rate Filing’
requesting a 2.5% increase had been approved in Case No. 11-E-0537.

The Village had requested an increase in our ‘SC No. 4 — Industrial Power Service’ Energy Charge from
the previous rate of .019 per kWh to the new rate of .0195 per kWh. When this increase was
transferred to our Leaves, apparently there was a typo, because Leaf 11 states a rate of .195 per kWh
for our Energy Charge.

We have been charging our SC No. 4 Customers the correct rate, an Energy Charge of .0195 per kWh,
and there will be no customer impact due to this requested change. We request a waiver of public
notification of this change. A revised Leaf No. 11 is attached to this letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Laura Kay Wharmby
Clerk Treasurer

Attachment



